
From: Nathan Nathan@vallettasurfacing.co.uk
Subject: Footpath

Date: 14 January 2022 at 12:50
To: Frank Ball Frank.Ball@lynehamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk
Cc: Parish Clerk Parish.Clerk@lynehamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk

 
Hi Frank,
 
The first section of path we looked at was 320m long. Working on 1.5m path,
excavated and spoil tipped on site, and then 225mm of type 1 and 60mm of
nondeer course and 20mm of surface course laid inside concrete edgings. Then
200m of pig mesh fencing and timber posts. This come to just under £60k plus vat.
 
The second section of footpath is 330m long. Its going to need full road kerbs
against the road and traffic lights so is going to be similar money, if not a bit more as
the spoil may have to be taken away?
 
Let me know if you want me to put these in a quote, they came to quite a bit so not
sure if that’s way over your budget or not?
 
Ive allowed for 305mm construction (225mm of type 1 and 80mm of surfacing) as
this is Wiltshire’s footpath spec as I assume they will possibly adopt this? If they
aren’t that spec could be reduced a bit. They would possibly want street lighting
though to adopt?


